
MEDIA RELEASE – July 24, 2023 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

The Township of Otonabee-South Monaghan’s Chief Administrative Officer (CAO), Greg 

Borduas, has advised Council of his intention to resign his employment effective 

September 10, 2023. Mr. Borduas has accepted a CAO position with another municipality. 

Council was sorry to learn of Mr. Borduas resignation.  “We have achieved many positive 

changes and accomplished a significant number of priorities under Greg’s leadership,” 

said Mayor Taylor.  “On behalf of Council, I want to thank Greg for his contributions over 

the past 5 years and wish him well in his future position,” he added.   

During his tenure with Otonabee-South Monaghan, Mr. Borduas was successful in 

securing both Provincial and Federal funding for the Otonabee-South Monaghan 

Memorial Centre renovations and the Crystal Springs/Elgeti Watermain Replacement 

Construction Project.  He was instrumental in navigating the impacts of the COVID-19 

pandemic while keeping the health and safety of the residents, Council, and in particular 

staff, as a key priority.  

“It’s been an honor and privilege to work with OSM Township Council and staff, 

community organizations, and neighboring municipal partners through the many 

challenges including the COVID-19 pandemic as we managed through a period of 

significant challenges at the municipal level.”, commented Mr. Borduas. “I am proud of 

the organizational achievements and the community’s strength in overcoming 

overwhelming challenges during my tenure as CAO”, he added. 

To ensure a seamless transition, The Township will prioritize the recruitment of a CAO over 

the coming months.  
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Mayor Joe Taylor 

705 295 4886 

Mayor@osmtownship.ca 


